
Dear Neighbors of Heritage Greens, 
 
After months of evaluating and planning the CDD has started the project to update and improve 
the landscaping at the entrance  of our  neighborhood. Many of you have seen the plan on  the 
landscape architect drawing boards  that have been on display in the Clubhouse for the past 
few  months. The drawing boards will be available again in the Clubhouse for anyone who did 
not get to see them before. 
 
The new design will simplify and enhance the entrance  landscape of  Heritage Greens. This 
includes the area along Immokalee Rd on both sides of the entrance, the Guard house area and 
the island behind it and trimming of some trees  on Heritage Greens Drive. 
 
 Due to the advanced planning  and budgeting  done by the CDD Board there will be No 
Change in CDD fees, nor any assessments needed to complete this project. 
 
This project  will continue for about a month and our landscaper will try to minimize any 
inconvenience  to our residents. Please contact the CDD management company (Dorrill 
Property Management) with any other questions or concerns at 239-592-9115. 
 


